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Director of Corporate Administration:

I vote for no more huge high-rises in the City of White Rock. Four to 6 stories should be
enough.

With the few older rental buildings in White Rock, when are they going to start building
actual low-cost housing for the seniors who are currently on fixed incomes?

Is White Rock mayor and council wanting to attract the rich only to come and invest their
money?

What do they want to see for White Rock in the future?

Are they trying to make White Rock a huge tourist attraction?

Is this about bringing more property taxes to the City?

Are they trying to phase out the low to average income earners from living in White Rock?

I find it very sad how White Rock has changed from a quaint little city into a huge concrete
city.

I know this is happening across Canada but | find it very disturbing.
In my opinion there is too much greed and not enough humanity in this world.

Respectfully,

Daphne Taylor
White Rock, BC
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